
 

Notice of Public Hearing 
Monterey Township 

 Planning Commission 

 

Notice is hereby given that pursuant to PA 110 of 2006, as amended, (the Michigan Zoning 
Enabling Act) the Planning Commission of Monterey Township will conduct a public hearing to 
seek comments on the Draft 2022 Monterey Township Master Plan on Monday, September 12, 
2022 at 7:00 p.m., at the Monterey Township Hall located at 2999 30th Street, Allegan, 
Michigan. The public hearing will provide interested parties the opportunity to comment on the 
proposed 2022 Monterey Township Master Plan, a guide for the use, development, and 
preservation of land within the Township.  

Copies of the current Master Plan and the Draft Master Plan are available for public viewing during 
regular business hours at the Monterey Township Hall located at 2999 30th Street, Allegan, 
Michigan. 

Those unable to attend the public hearing are invited to submit written comments to the attention 
of the Planning Commission Secretary at Monterey Township Hall, 2999 30th Street, Allegan, 
Michigan, 49010 or by calling 616-877-2000 ext. 213.  All written comments must be received by 
no later than 4:00 p.m. on Friday, September 9, 2022. 

If any resident has a physical disability which may limit his/her participation in this hearing, 
please notify the Township Hall at least five (5) days prior to the hearing so that reasonable 
accommodations may be made. 

      

SCOTT BOEVE, CHAIR 

MONTEREY TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION 

616-877-2000 


